Fw: Old Clay County Safes

'Mike Campbell' via Commissioners < commissioner@claycountytx.net > Fri 4/21/2023 1:13 PM

To: Commissioners Court < commissioner@claycountytx.net>

Any recommendations on this?



Mike Campbell Clay County Judge 940-538-4651

Electronic Mail Disclaimer:

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential and/or privileged material. This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by replying to the sender. After notifying the sender of the error, you should immediately delete this e-mail from your system. Please be aware that any unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, distribution, duplication or use of the e-mail contents or any attachments therein is strictly prohibited.

Attention Public Officials (Appointed, Elected, and Employees):

Please note that any correspondence may become a public record and be made available for public/media review. Also, a "Reply to All" of this email could lead to violations of the Texas Open Meetings Act under the Texas Government Code. Please reply only to the sender.

From: Clay CountyJailMuseum <1890jailmuseum@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2023 12:59 PM

To: Mike Campbell < Mike. Campbell@co.clay.tx.us>

Subject: Old Clay County Safes

Just checking back with you about if the Commissioners would consider declaring the two large safes, that used to be in the hallway of the Court House that are now in the Museum's Barn Annex, as salvage or find another place for them. As I mentioned before we have not found any historical significance to keep such large items in our limited floor space in the barn. As we plan for our regular Open House during Pioneer Reunion we are considering our exhibits in that area. We would appreciate knowing what the Commissioners think about the future of those two items. Thanks so much. Jill Avis

Disclaimer

WARNING: This email comes from outside the Clay County email system. Computer viruses can be transmitted via email. You should NOT click links or open attachments unless you are sure of the validity of this email.

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Commissioners" group. To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to commissioner+unsubscribe@claycountytx.net.

Disclaimer